
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 12/10/2021 10:29 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

12/10/2021 

MS Yolanda Yolanda Grana 
3 / 19 Moore Road RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

As a local resident im concerned that there is not enough parking in the area for the extra venue capacity 

already there are extra cars after the new revamped Hilton re opened parking in Moore lane and blocking our 
back gate so we couldn't enter or exit 

there are more drunk people around the area at night causing noise disturbances and damages to vehicles 
after they leave the hotel and leaving rubbish 

I will be concerned about the noise o f  the new bars at night which will affect me as im trying to get pregnant 
and hope to have a new born in 2022 

2021/714761


